
SHIRE OF JERRAMUNGUP 
 

PROPOSAL TO DISPOSE OF PROPERTY (PORTION OF LOT 130 ON 
DEPOSITED PLAN 209388) 

 
The Shire of Jerramungup proposes to lease a portion of lot 130 on Deposited 
Plan 209388 to Megatime Pty Ltd. The land in question is an extension to the 
existing lease area (Bremer Bay Caravan Park) and comprises approximately 
1.1308 hectares. 
 

 
 
The consideration to be received by the Shire of Jerramungup is consistent 
with the market valuation. The market value of the proposed disposition was 
assessed at $395.00 per annum on 9 December 2011. 
 
The proposed disposition seeks to increase the lease area of the Bremer Bay 
Caravan Park to incorporate an effluent treatment system and bore. 
 
Members of the public are invited to make submissions in relation to the 
disposal by 4:00pm Friday 30th March 2012. Submissions can be lodged by 
post to PO Box 92, Jerramungup WA 6337, by facsimile to (08) 9835 1161 or 
by email to council@jerramungup.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 

 
BILL PARKER 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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